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Dear Committee, 

Oregon Flora is a fantastic free resource used by many Oregonians to understand 

our botanical resources. As a small farmer and conservationist concerned with 

climate change, I highly value the botanical knowledge that is freely available with 

Oregon Flora. Please support HB3173 to sustainably fund OregonFlora so that they 

can maintain and further develop the dynamic dataset for the benefit of all 

Oregonians. 

Sincerely, 

Eliza Mason 

Lilliputopia Farm 


